Pan American Round Table of El Paso Report

Pan American Legacy has been the theme for the 98th year of the Pan
American Round Table of E1 Paso. We have brought back some of the
old traditions while starting new ones. Three endowed scholarships
have now been funded at the University of Texas at El Paso (UTEP)
solidifying our impact for generations to come. We have learned about
our founder, the two Alliance meetings we have hosted in our border
cities (El Paso and Juarez) and multiple State Conventions. We have
celebrated a member who was chosen as the Pan American Woman, an
honor only 31 others share.

Pan American Day 2018 was celebrated at our Southwest University
Park baseball stadium with a moving flag ceremony on the field. Tt was
an honor to welcome guests such as our very own State Director, Dee
Moore, the First Lady of Texas, Cecilia Abbott and 2rd Associate
Director (Area C) Martha Stumbo. The Pan American Day 2019
celebration will honor our two countries, the United States and Mexico
and two gentlemen who did a great deal for El Paso and Cuidad Juarez.
We celebrate our 98-year legacy and look to the future as we continue to
work to fulfill the objectives of Pan American Round Table.




